
Editorial

As we were closing this issue of Prolegomena, preparing it for print, we heard a 
sad, tragic news that our dear college and friend, a long-term collaborator on 
our journal, and a member of its advisory board, Professor Berislav Žarnić, 
has suddenly passed away at the age of 57. Professor Žarnić was a prominent 
Croatian logician and philosopher, and his premature death is a great loss to 
both, the Croatian and the global philosophical community. We hereby offer 
our sincere condolences to his family and friends.
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